
San Jose Nisei Bowling Association Meeting Minutes (DRAFT) 
May 11, 2015 

4th Street Bowl 
 
Meeting called to order by Vice-President Mark Yoshinaka at 7:05pm 
 
Board members present: 
President: Brandon Hirata (NP)  
Men’s VP: Mark Yoshinaka 
Women’s VP: Lynette Handa 

Treasurer: Frank Lum (NP) 
Secretary:  Lindsey Wong 

 
JANBA Rep:  Vacant, Vacant, TJ Yanuska, Jody Kawamura (NP) 
   
League Representatives Present: (NP)=Not Present     
Nikkei Mixed Fours: Dick Horio 
                                   Ken Gerard 
                                   Naomi Tomisaka 
San Jose Nikkei Srs Ted Hashiguchi 
                                   Betty Fujii 
                                   Vince Itatani 
 

Nisei Juniors   Yosh Hiraki 
Tues. Sansei Mixed:  Dale Ando 
Weds. Sansei Mixed: Dale Ando 
4th St. Mixed Trios      Yosh Hiraki 
                                     Lynnie Itatani 
4th St. Tues. Trios       Tammy Ohta (NP) 
 

 
Review of Minutes:  
Motion by Naomi, Seconded by TJ  
 
Treasurers Report  
No Information available 
 
Nisei Juniors  

• Report on April 18 tournaments in Dublin and Brentwood and Bake Sale also at Senior 
No-Tap on April 18 and City tournament at Cambrian on May 2nd, or 9th. 5 game format 
mixing teams singles and doubles.  

 
Old Business  

• Banquet tickets being distributed. Discussed Spirit award nominees, voted on Tac 
Handa. Confirmed list of In Memoriam list. Requested list of honor roll scores and 
tournament winners additional Stacey Takamura 276 and Marvin Hale 800; additional 
tournament winners added to booklet. Delivered President’s message for booklet. 
Update on attendees: 179 sold through leagues, comp USBC (2), 4th Street Bowl (2), 
Moonlite (1), Off the Sheet (2). Total of about 197. 

• Senior Nationals scheduled for June 6-7, 2015. Entries update Saturday, 10 teams and 
9 teams; Sunday 24 Doubles and 20 Doubles. 

• Fuzzy Shimada tournament update, all events will be Open events so any combination 
of members can bowl together. Use of winter average for handicapping. Deadline in 
September.  

 
 
 
 
 



New Business  
• JANBA updates from TJ. 
• President elect and Board members for next year. Recommend Mark Yoshinaka 

(president) and TJ Yanusak for Vice-President. Cabinet to remain the same. Both 
accepted and vote unanimous. New Board alignment will begin in August with first 
meeting. 
 

 
 
Action Items:  
Write letter for Spirit Award presentation at banquet 
 
 
Next meeting:  
Monday, August 10, 2015 at 7:00pm 4th Street Bowl  
 
Motion to adjourn by Yosh seconded by Ken  
Minutes submitted by Lindsey Wong, Secretary. 


